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Attendance: Dawn Allshouse, Sheila Coyne, Rachelle Licon, Linda Mahi, Tom Roza, 

The June 2011 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:00pm on Jun 15, 2011 in the District Boardroom and was conducted by Dawn Allshouse.

1) Review and Approve Minutes
Dawn Allshouse called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  The May meeting minutes were approved with minor wording change.

2) Treasurer’s Report
Linda Mahi gave the Treasurer’s Report and provided a copies of the Bank of America Bank and FOAP Accounts
3)  CSCS Sponsored Events
Linda Thor advised that CSCS should continue to hold the end-of-summer BBQ and the Christmas Pot Luck.  New CSCS president Carol Skoog will work with Linda Thor on scheduling these events and factoring in the planned renovation activities for the District Building Complex.
4) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports

Publications – Newsletter

Newsletter is tentatively scheduled for July to include an article on the new CSCS President - Carol Skoog
Employee of the Month

No Report provided
New Hire Committee

No new hire Central Services employees were identified by Employment Services
Scholarship Committee

No Report provided
 5)  District Committee Reports

Budget

A State Budget may be passed by the Legislature before the end of June.  Based on current projections, no layoffs are planned for Fiscal Year 2011-12.
Chancellors Advisory Committee

No report provided - meeting for June was cancelled; next meeting most likely will held in October.
HRAC

No report provided

ETAC

No report provided

EIS Steering Committee

Summer Qtr registration using Banner begins May 25 for Foothill & May 31 for De Anza.  Banner/Advancement went live on May 9.   First phase of implementing BDMS has begun with converting millions of scanned transcripts into Banner.  Training of selected college departments underway for a July 1 Go Live date.   Technical and end user training was held for the DegreeWorks module.   Business Services is preparing for their second Fiscal Year end closing using Banner/Finance  
 7)  Other Topics & Closing Questions & Comments
The CSCS thanked Dawn Allshouse and Linda Mahi for their service for the Senate.  

The next meeting of the CSCS will be at 1:00pm on July 20, 2011 in the District Board Room.  Dawn Allshouse adjourned the meeting.

Page 2 of  2

